
OSRAM 

European Commission, 
DG Environment 
B3 - Waste Management & Secondary Materials 

Ms. Karolina Zazvorkova 

Avenue de Beaulieu 9 — 5/176 
B-1049 Brussels, Belgium 

Your reference/ your letter dated Our letter of Department 
OP&QM EHS 30.04.2018 

Request for extension of Exemption 39(a) of Annex III of RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU 

Dear Ms. Zazvorkova, 

On behalf of OSRAM GmbH, Munich and OSRAM Opto Semiconductor GmbH, Regensburg, we 
would hereby like to provide you with the request for a renewal of exemption 39(a) under RoHS 
Directive 2011/65 EU for the use of cadmium selenide in downshifting cadmium-based 
semiconductor nanocrystal quantum dots for use in display lighting applications (< 0,2 pg Cd per 
mm2 of display screen area). 

Attached to this letter you may find the relevant document as deemed necessary in the Directive, 
namely the application form for the request. 

We would kindly appreciate receiving a confirmation of receipt of this application and we remain at 
your disposal, should you have any questions or comments to the documents we have submitted. 

With best regards 

1, V 
Dr. Dirk Toebben Frank Hohn 
Senior Director Vice President 
Head of Environmental Protection, Health & Safety Head of Public Affairs 
OSRAM Licht AG OSRAM Licht AG 
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Name Phone 
G. Niedermeier 3715 

Main Phone 

Fax 

Main Fax 

OSRAM GmbH 
Chairman of the 
Supervisory Board: 
Peter Bauer 

E-mail 

g.niedermeier 
@osram.com  

Managing Directors: 
Dr. Olaf Berlien 
(Chairman) 
Ingo Bank 
Dr. Stefan Kampmann 
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Commercial registry: 
Munich HRB 201526 

WEEE-Reg.-Nr. DE 71568000 

Postal address: Office address: 
OSRAM GmbH 
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